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1776 Farragut Avenue 
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Rose Minniti, Ed.D 
Superintendent of Schools 

Dear Bristol Borough School Community,  

Starting on Wednesday, April 1, The Bristol Borough School District will begin its 
continuity of education plan. Our greatest goal during the physical closure of our 
buildings is to stay connected and provide the resources our students need in these 
difficult times.  

1. Teachers are currently reaching out to their students and parents. Please 
connect with your teachers so we can transition into this new environment as 
quickly as possible. Teacher emails are available on our website.  If you do not 
have the contact information for your student’s teacher(s) please call the school.

2. Grade and subject level packets will be available for all students beginning on 
Wednesday, April 1st. Information in the packet will cover the time span of 
Wednesday, April 1st to April 8th. Students are required to participate in the 
learning process as part of their 4th quarter continuity of education program. 

3. Grade and subject information will be available through Google Classrooms and 
our district website. Hard copies of packets will also be available at the school 
buildings between 11:00AM-1:00PM for elementary students. Google Classroom 
can be accessed through any number of devices, including cell phones.

4. If you have a middle/high school student who needs a paper form of an 
assignment, please notify the teacher so arrangements can be made.  

5. Teachers will be available daily Monday through Thursday to assist students 
through various means, such as recorded lessons, office hours, and email.

6. Nurses and counselors will be available via email to assist in any way possible to 
ensure students have access to the resources they need to maintain their health 
and well-being. Please contact the school if you need assistance. 

7. The District continues to assess the needs of students regarding technology. 
Please reach out to Mrs. Rosado if you need assistance with technology. We are 
in the process of ensuring all families have access to devices.  

8. If you are having issues accessing the curriculum, resources, or services of the 
district we are here to help. Please do not hesitate to contact the schools or your 
child’s teacher(s).  

  David Truelove, Esq.
              Solicitor 

Christopher McHugh
  Business Manager 
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9. The 3rd quarter for students essentially ended on March 13th. Students are 
encouraged to complete assignments that are missing from the period of March 
13th. These assignments will only enhance students' 3rd quarter grades.  

10. We are proposing a pass/fail model for the 4th quarter. Details will follow in 
another community letter. We want to ensure that whatever model we adopt is in 
the best interest of all of our learners.  

11. This is a whole new world for all of us, so we appreciate your patience and 
support through this process.   

Respectfully,

Rose Minniti 
Rose Minniti, Ed.D 

Superintendent of Schools 
Bristol Borough School District


